
 Soar 24’ 
Did you miss the Rites     

of Passage program? 
 

Did you miss the 

opportunity to receive 

your Lincoln University 

Kente stole?   

 

 We have another opportunity just for you! 
 When:    Wednesday, September 23 
 Location:  Mary Dod Brown Memorial Chapel 
 Time:    12:00 p.m. 
    w/light refreshments 
 

Please email Mrs. Cook at mcook@lincoln.edu to RSVP today and confirm 

your attendance for the brief program that will include the distribution of 

your Class of 2024 Kente stole.                                                                    

mailto:mcook@lincoln.edu

